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Report 

Attorney-General's response to the Office of the Information Commissioner 
funding proposal 

On 28 February 2025, the Justice, Integrity and Community Safety Committee 
received a funding proposal from the Information Commissioner for total funding of 
$14.076 million over four years and $3.871 million ongoing and 18.6 additional FTE. 

The Justice, Integrity and Community Safety Committee wrote to me on 17 March 
2025 resolving to not support provision for additional funding for the Office of the 
Information Commissioner. 

In accordance with Cabinet Budget Review Committee considerations, the funding 
proposal was not approved. 
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